
 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 1 July 2024 

Dear families,  

Thank you to all who managed to attend the Sports Day events that were held at 

school last week. The children showed tremendous sportsmanship, the 

atmosphere was wonderful! A special mention to Mr Kitchen for organising the 

events.  

This week is transition week in school, the name of your child’s new class 

teacher will be shared with you via Parent Mail today. On Tuesday and 

Wednesday your child will be in their new classroom completing a range of 

activities. For our Year 6 children they will need to go directly to their Secondary 

school on their transition days, if for any reason they are unable to attend please 

contact the school office to report their absence. We are all looking forward to 

hearing all about their adventures when they return to WGPA! 

A reminder that tickets are on sale at the office for our theatre performance on 

Friday 12th July, the performance times are 2pm and 5pm.  

We are holding a Summer Fayre on Thursday 11th July from 3pm, this is to 

celebrate all that we have achieved this academic year, from a ‘good’ Ofsted 

result to a successful SIAMS inspection, and not to forget our BIG move onto 

one site! 

I hope that you have a lovely week. 

Mrs Smyth  

 

Key diary dates for Term 6: 

 

Monday 1st July 

1/2A Trip to Belton House  

 

Tuesday 2nd July and 

Wednesday 3rd July 

Whole School Transition  

EYFS Transition 

 

Thursday 4th July 

EYFS Trip to Belton House 

 

Monday 8th July 

2G Trip to Belton House 

 

Friday 12th July 

Year 5 and 6 Theatre Production 

 

Monday 15th July 

WGPA’s Got Talent 

 

Tuesday 16th July 

Year 6 Award Ceremony 

 

Wednesday 17th July 

Whole School Values Awards  

Year 6 Prom 

 

Thursday 18th July 

Year 5 trip to London 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

Wednesday 4th September 

First day of school 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Mini Police Ambassadors went for a 'Crime 

Prevention' walk around the local area. They were on 

the look out for CCTV cameras, alarms, open 

windows, neighbourhood watch signs, etc. 

 

Thank you Miss Greaves for leading the Mini 

Police initiative at WGPA! 

 Secondary Transition Dates 
• The West Grantham Church of England Secondary 

Academy (WGSA)- Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday (1st, 

2nd, 3rd July) 

• Walton Academy- Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday (2nd, 

3rd, 4th July) 

• Priory Ruskin- Tuesday 2nd July 

• Kesteven Girls Grammar School- Tuesday 2nd July 

• Priory Belvoir- Thursday 4th July 

 


